
 

 

 

DATE:  15th September  

 

To : Parents of Students  in Years 1-13- Students stuck outside UAE 

seeking an exemption from Face-to-Face till return to the UAE 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We are writing to inform those parents who might have their 

children stuck overseas due to travel bans and are yet to return to the UAE, to kindly send us some 

urgent details by today 5:00 pm so we can apply for an exemption for full Face-to-Face for your 

child until you return to the UAE.  

This is the information needed: 

1) Student Name 

2) Year and Section 

3) DATE OF BIRTH: dd/mm/ yyyy 

4) EMIRATES ID NUMBER  ( STUDENT ) 

5) Plan to return to Face-to-Face Learning ( term one/ term two/ next year / other –please 

specify ) 

6) Reason for being out of the country 

7) Attach documents to evidence that the student is out of the country 

Kindly email the following to Ms. Mary Fikry on arabicsec-smchs@smgeducation.org 

 

Thanking you for your collaboration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 
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